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Dear GCU Member: 

We are pleased to announce that as a GCU Benefit Member, you are entitled to use the dining and recreational 
facilities at Seven Oaks Country Club via the GCU Benefit Membership.  

The enclosed temporary GCU Benefit Membership card is valid immediately, but you must visit Seven Oaks and 
arrange to receive your permanent card. By appointment only, please call 724-495-3300 to schedule. This 
permanent card will include your photo along with your personal charge account number and membership class 
identifying you as a GCU Benefit Member. Please bring the enclosed temporary card when you visit the Club to 
get your permanent card. The enclosed temporary card is valid for 30 days from date of issue. 

As a GCU Benefit Member, you are entitled to unlimited use of dining facilities and three complimentary uses of 
the recreational facilities (golf, swimming, or tennis) per calendar year. Additional usage of the golf facilities will be 
charged to your account at the prevailing rates. Swimming and tennis usage are restricted to three times each per 
calendar year. 

When utilizing the golf or tennis facilities, it is best to call the respective pro shops to schedule tee and court time, as 
some restrictions do apply. It will not be necessary to contact the GCU Home Office when you intend to use the dining 
or recreational facilities at Seven Oaks once you have been issued a permanent Seven Oaks Card.   

All purchases and fees incurred must be paid at time of visit via a credit card or cash. Your membership card is 
non-transferable and must be presented to Club personnel with every usage.  

Please review the enclosed Seven Oaks Recreational Facility Rules & Important Information summary as it 
details the days and times when you may receive your permanent card, important contact information, along 
with applicable fees and rules. Keep informed of Club events via the Club’s monthly newsletter Oak Leaves 
available at www.sevenoakscc.com. 

We are very excited to extend this invitation to all of our GCU Benefit Members. We are very proud of the quality 
facility we have to offer at Seven Oaks. If you should have any questions about this offer, please contact the 
GCU Fraternal Communications Department at 724-495-3400. 

Fraternally yours, 

 

George N. Juba 
President/CEO
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